
We are immensely happy to welcome all of you to the 2nd edition of our 
WKMT Music Festival.  
Everything happening today is mainly thanks to you and the effort you 
have put in preparing the pieces, making the time to practise, overcoming 
the obstacles that you found on your way and, most importantly, learning 
how to fall in love with this amazing art: Music 
We have designed this event to be engaging and incorporating of all its 
participants, audience and performers.  
Music is a social phenomenon and in order to honour this main feature is 
that we have decided to organize a music festival that is not only a three 
block concert but also a cultural and theme related party. 
Burgh House has opened its doors allowing the use of all its premises 
including gardens and rooms. Please feel free to make yourself 
comfortable and enjoy this wonderful place in all its dimensions.  
We wish you a very happy and relaxed evening which we meant to be both 
challenging and comforting. 

Juan Jose Rezzuto
CEO - Director

Gisela Paterno
Co - Director

Greetings
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